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Mr Stephen Ward 

Stephen Ward Town Planning & Development Consultants Ltd 

Jocelyn House 

Jocelyn Street 

Dundalk 

Co. Louth   15th July 2021 

Re:   Proposed SHD Planning Application at Clonminch Road, Tullamore, County Offaly 
Letter of Consent 

Dear Mr Ward, 

Offaly County Council as the Roads Authority consent to allow the Clonminch Road (R443) to be included in the 

above planning application for the purpose of providing cycling facilities from your proposed development, 

along the Clonminch Road to Bachelor’s walk junction as per attached letter and map dated 1st February 2021. 

Offaly County Council reserve the right to comment and agree/veto the specific works. Detailed design drawings 

will be submitted and agreed in writing with Offaly County Council prior to commencement of development. 

Note:- This is not a permission for the proposed development as the proposals must obtain planning and grant, 

subject to conditions or possible refusal. 

Regards, 

  Jean Ryan 

____________________________ 
Jean Ryan, Senior Engineer, Roads  
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